Shane L. Milburn, PDC
Department of Ohio

846 Buckskin Trall
Xenia, Ohio 45385
sjjsmilburn@gmail.com

Greeting Brothers,

My name is Shane L. Milburn, Past Department Commander of Ohio and current member of the
Council of Administration. This letter is to inform you of my intent to run for the vacant seat on
the Council of Administration at the 2024 National Encampment in Lexington, Kentucky.

Over the past two years on the Council of Administration, | have gained valuable knowledge on
the inner workings of the Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War. With your support, | would
like to continue my service to the National Organization for the next three years.

The values and principles of the Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War are of the highest
importance to me, and | assure you that any decisions made will be made with the best interest
of the Organization in mind. Just as in situations outside of the Organization, there are many
differing opinions when it comes to matters facing our future endeavors. | am a firm believer
that every Brothers thoughts and concerns should be taken seriously, and that with Fraternity,
Charity and Loyalty, along with everyday common sense, all challenges facing the Organization
can be overcome.

| have a good foundation and understanding of the Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War,
along with a great support system of several PC-in-Cs and Past Department Commanders. |
offer 15 years of continuous service with participation in the last ten National Encampments.

In closing, honoring the Boys in Blue, teaching REAL American history and remaining steadfast
and true to our mission is what matters to me. | want to thank each of you for your time and
consideration and look forward to continued service to the Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil
War at the National level.

In Fraternity, Charity and Loyalty,

Shane L. Milburn, PDC



